
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful weekend from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day (details 
already sent out) 
Wednesday 27th March – Once Upon a Time 
Ball (dress as a princess, prince, king, queen or 
knight for the day) details to follow nearer the 
time). 
Thursday 28th March – Finish for Easter 
Monday 15th April – Back to school 
Thursday 6th June – visit to Runway visitor 
Centre (details will follow nearer the time). 
Thursday 13th June- 9am Reception Class 
assembly (details will follow nearer the time). 

   

Well done Lucy-Anne and Rosie our two 
stars of the week 
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Maths at home 

Where can you spot 9 and 10? How can you 
represent 9 and 10? Can you spot 9 and 10 in 
stories at home? If you have any dominoes can 
you spot the ones that add up to 9 or 10 or 
roll 2 dice and see if the total is 9 or 10? 

Vocabulary of the week 

Our words of the week this week are celebrate, 
flimsy, sturdy, exhale, construct, taunting, 
scarper and obliterate. 

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to Finn’s Dad and Maggie’s Mum 
who have both been to read to us today.  The big bad wolf was the villain 

again this week, as he appeared in ‘the Three 
Little Pigs’.  We have sung lots of three little 
pig themed songs and read different versions 
of the story. There has also been lots of 
huffing and puffing as we retold the story and 
have constructed our own houses. Some 
children designed and made masks to disguise 
the wolf as well as traps for catching the wolf. 
Next week we move onto the ‘Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’ and ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’. 
We are hoping to taste porridge during one 
afternoon next week so please look for an 
allergens email.  

 

 

RWI 

Thank you again for all your wonderful support 
at home, with both the key rings and the RWI 
books. RWI books should be read again at 
home at least 3 times if you can. Sometimes it 
may be necessary for children to re-read books, 
in order to consolidate knowledge before 
moving on. This is quite normal, please don’t be 
alarmed if your child brings home a book they 
have already read. 

 

We hope you enjoy your little Mother’s Day 
gift, and that you have a wonderful day. 

World Book Day 
Everyone looked fantastic in their World 
Book Day outfits. The children enjoyed 
showing their friends what they were wearing 
and talking about their favourite stories. 


